11 August 2006

From: Supervising Officer, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

To:  Supervising Officers i/c l.‘viirr.{striesteparEmEnts

The Commonwealth Secretariat is inviting nominations from member
governments for the post of Director, Governance and Institntional Development Division
(GIDD).

3 The minimum required qualification for the Ppost is a degree or a professional

Applications from qualified candidates and particularly women candidates will be
particularly welcome,

" Flanr, New Gavernment Centrs, Part Louis, Republic nf Manritine
Tel: (230 201 1045, Fa: (230) 201 3515 E-mail: i




5. It would be appreciated if the contents of this Circular Letter could be brou ght to the
attention of all officers serving in your Ministry/Department.

6. Please note that applications should be submitted to this Ministry by 25 August 2006
at latest for onward transmission to the Commonwealth Secretariat,

1, 1]
Supervising Officer

Copy to:
Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service

o Fluur, INew Guvernmeni Centre, Fort Louis, lepublic ot Mauritius

Tel: (230} 201 1045, Fax: {230) 201 3515 E-mail: civser@mail. gov.my




